Empire City M/C
PO Box 1881
New York, NY 10113-1881

Dear Sirs,
Enclosed are the materials that you requested; however, please note:

To reduce spending and be a more environmentally aware organization, Empire City
MC has been paper and post free for nearly five years.

Our website, which lists members, events, rides, etc. is at http://EmpireCityMC.com
You can subscribe to our monthly newsletter on our website as well.
We're also on facebook at https://www.facebook.com/groups/empirecitymc/

If you do not have e-mail, may I suggest http://gmail.com which provides FREE
online e-mail, as well as free POP3 and SMTP services (if you prefer a mail client,
such as outlook). There are virtually hundreds of free e-mail providers and we would
be happy to help set you up, should you require assistance.

We don't want to lose touch with our members and friends, so please subscribe to
our newsletter today — or if you wish to be more involved, our facebook page where
many members and riders get together to chat about ideas, rides and events.

Sincerely,

)

Chaz Antonelli, Secretary,
Empire City MC
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